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26th November 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:   Jamal & Esther 

Cotswold:  Rainers & Albie 

Swaledale:  Dale & Thomas 

Teeswater:  Noah & Lizzie 

Dorset Downs:   Joshua & Zain 

 

Dalesbred:  Jacob & Megan 

Oxford:   Niketa & John 

Cheviot:   Oliver & Lucy 

Herdwick:  Layla & Reece 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Wraparound Care 

Struggling to find time to do your Christmas Shopping? 

We are able to offer  before and after school care on an 

ad-hoc basis if you just require single sessions of 

childcare.  Breakfast / snack provided. Crafts, activities 

and fun included. 

Before school sessions £4.00 

Drop off times: 7.30 and 8.00 am 

After-school sessions: £8.00 

Pick up times: 4.30, 5.00 and 5.30 pm 

E-mail wac@parish.ycst.co.uk to book and for more 

information. 

School Christmas Lunch  

will be served on 

Wednesday 15th December 

Please go to app.schoolgrid.co.uk by  

Friday 3rd December  

to place your child’s order.  

Christmas Events in school 

KS1 Nativity 

10am Thursday 9th December - School Hall 

( parents of children in Cotswold, Swaledale and 

Teeswater) 

 

Suffolk Nativity 

10am Monday 13th December - School Hall ( par-

ents of children in Suffolk class only) 

 

Whole School Carol Service 

10am Tuesday 14th December- Holy Trinity 

Church.( All welcome). 

 

Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas Jumpers 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Fair activities in class  



              

 

Well done to all our Year 

6 pupils who took part in 

a Basketball tournament 

at Sandylands this week. 

They competed in a 

fantastic spirit and their 

brilliant behaviour was 

commented on by staff 

at the centre. We are so 

proud of you. 

Around school this week 

Years 3 and 4 have been carrying out 
investigations into light in Science, in RE they 
were understanding the deeper meaning of 

the festival of Diwali by using shadow 
puppets to tell the story of Rama and Sita 

and in computing they were using coding to 
create dialogue between their characters. 

Suffolk class had an exciting morning 

on Wednesday when they had a visit 

from some firefighters and got to 

explore a real-life fire engine. 

Years 5 and 6 have 

been planning a Greek 

meal in DT and in 

English they have 

been using persuasive 

language to argue for 

and against mining on 

the fictional planet of 

Pandora. 


